Dear Parent or Guardian:

As your child is preparing to begin his or her senior year, I hope you embrace these last few months of his or her high school
experience.

Our yearbook staff has already started production of the 2014 - 2015 Atlantic Yearbook. In spite of rising costs, the high school
yearbook remains one of the best investments in a child's high school memories. Where else can you purchase a high quality, personal
memory book, with literally hundreds of full colored photographs for only $65?

Carving out a space to place a personal message to your child is one of the best gifts you can give them. For the first time ever, we
have a special offer going — you will receive a FREE YEARBOOK if you purchase a full-page ad!

If you are interested in purchasing a senior ad, gather pictures together from their childhood through high school. You may submit
them on a disc in JPEG format or you may submit the original. We recommend scanning your original and submitting all pictures on
disc. Write your message out and submit this form, the pictures, text, and payment to Ms. Haramis in room 4-303. You may drop
your check and order off at the front office, or mail it in to the school, Attn: Janice Haramis. Also, you may send a check and order in
with your student and e-mail your specifications to Janice.haramis@palmbeachschools.org We will do the rest!

Do not miss out on this wonderful opportunity. If you would like to purchase and/or create your ad using a credit card, please go
to www.yearbookordercenter.com. Please contact Ms. Haramis if you have any questions. Deadline for senior recognition ads is
December 31, 2014.

Thank you,

Atlantic High School yearbook staff

Parent Name:

Parent Email Address (to send ad proof for approval):

Student Name:

Circle one: Full page ad AND yearbook: $325 Y page ad: $225 Y4 page ad: $125
Best Friend Pictures: $50 Baby and Senior Pictures: $50
Number of pictures submitted: Phone #:

****By signing this page, | verify that all pictures that are submitted are school appropriate, and if not, | understand that the ACHS
administration has the right to reject any photos they deem inappropriate.****

Print Name: Signature:

Guidelines for senior ad submissions:

1. A PDF file of your child’'s ad will be sent to the email address listed above for approval. Please check the colors, name spellings, and content to
make sure it is how you requested it. You will have two business days to respond via email with any changes, or it will be assumed that you are
okay with the proof and we will send it in for final submission.

2. You may submit the original pictures; however, we strongly suggest that you get any pictures that need to be scanned done at CVS or
Walgreens. They will put them on a CD that you can turn in. They have much better equipment, and the quality of the pictures will be much better.

3. There is no guarantee that any original pictures submitted will be returned.

4. If you see a layout you like in any of the previous yearbooks, please write the page number on the front of this paper, and we can arrange your ad
to look like that.

5. If you do not specify colors, your ad will have a white background and black text.

6. Please choose the colors for your ad. You may choose a color for the background: and text:




